
 

Changes to ANZ Asset Protector from 16 June 2021 

We’re proud to introduce the new plain language ANZ Asset Protector policy wording, which 
has achieved the WriteMark Plus. 

We’ve also made two other changes: 

• The addition of a new communicable disease exclusion. 
• The removal of the reference to the no claims bonus. 

From 1 June 2021 you can no longer pay your insurance premiums by cheque. We’ve 
updated ANZ Asset Protector to remove any reference to payments by cheque under the 
Premium payments section. Under this section you can find information on a number of 
alternative payment options available. 

 

https://writemark.co.nz/about/

